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As a responsible researcher I appreciate the controlled access to non historical bdm 
registrations. 

I'm in the later stage of a study of the NZ descendants of a couple who arrived in 1841, and 
would like to complete the collection of data. 

 

This information is stored securely and not distributed. 

I believe the current regulations are adequate and would like this type of access to contine. 

John Catley. 


